Exhibit C
to the February 15, 2011 response letter from Meeker Southern Railroad’s attorney David L. Halinen to Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, Attn:  Betty Young, Compliance Investigator, Transportation Safety
Spreadsheets of Meeker Southern monthly rail car logs for the four-month period from October 2010 through January 30, 2011
I, James Forgette, the Operations Manager for Meeker Southern Railroad, hereby certify that the data and information in the following pages of this exhibit are true and correct to my best knowledge and belief.






_____________________________






James Forgette               Date
